Meeting - The April 2024 Meeting was held on the 20th with 15 members present. The Club currently has
31 paid members.

Next Meeting — Wednesday 15 May at 7:00pm being held at the flying field. We all agreed to alternate
between the third Wednesday and third Saturday of the month.

Treasury Report — Total Income $1,106.00, Total Expenses $1,230.00, Ending Balance $3,330.87. Last
Treasury update is from March.

Mowers — No Issues

Mower Shed — Needs to be waterproofed with a good wood sealer. It was also brought up that the corn
crib holding the Mower Shed isn’t looking so great these days. We will assess the situation and see if any
actions need to be taken.

Field Rolling — Completed on the 28" of April. Special thanks to Anthony Rossetti, Randall R Holcroft,
Michael Kraynyak, Brian Yenser, John Smurthwaite, Dereck Sanderson, Ed Lopuski and anyone else
who helped out. It is greatly appreciated!

Dirt road entrance to the flying field — Ruts and the Mud-Holes need to be looked at and addressed.

Fun Fly’s — We will be having two again this year. One in early Summer and one in early Fall. The first
one has been set and it will be on 8 June 2024 with a rain date of 9 June 2024. The Fall one will be
determined at a later meeting.

Club Merchandise — The Club Hats are still available for $14.00 each. The Club T-Shirts are also
Available for $20.00 each.

Club Officer Elections — The election was held during the meeting. It was brought to a vote resulting in
the current Club Officers being elected for another year. Mike Kraynyak will be transitioning over to the
Treasurers position from Dennis sometime in the near future but for now Dennis is still the Treasurer.

Club Officers

President: Norris Matthews
Vice President:  Bill Sherman
Secretary: Robert Wingert
Treasurer: Dennis Snoke

Safety Officer:  John Smurthwaite

Sincerely
Bob Wingert
Club Secretary



